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LSRR st e-Mail: nalty.missionsegmail.com
Dear friends and family, Feb. 25, 2025

February has been a very BUSY month, and it looks like it’s just going to get busier! Praise the LORD for
the MANY opportunities He gives us to serve Him! Luke finished his second level of language school and
started his third (and final) level. We have also been searching diligently for a good place to rent for our
own church we hope to start soon. God has really blessed, and we believe this week we will be able to
finalize a contract with a great building that has a lot of potential. There is MUCH work that will need to
be done, so we will be very busy getting it ready to be used as a church. Please pray that the Lord will
help us get everything fixed up in His perfect timing for when He would have us to start the first service.
Because there is so much work to be done on the building, we are guessing it will not be ready until the
beginning of May. Please pray for productive weeks ahead!

We praise the Lord for the many souls who were saved this month! We enjoyed getting to participate in
a hospital ministry this month, where we gave out nearly 250 bags with snacks, water, and a gospel tract.
With additional tracts and John & Romans distributed, there were around 300 people total that received
the gospel! We were given permission to enter each room in this public hospital and to preach to the
patients as well as to the nurses! God certainly worked in great ways—many were saved! Praise God!

Photos: (1) Celina evangelizing with Julianne, (2)
Sunday family photo, (3) On bus route, we met
Naymo—he asked me how to be saved and then
asked Jesus to save him! (4) Celina’s 2 visitors
came to church with this baby, (5) A teen special
on our Faith Promise Sunday
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